
Winter Stream Crossing Requirement Changes

To: Industry Clients
EFFECTIVE DATE: Jan. 1, 2014

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is rescinding the requirement for submission and registration 
of all temporary snowfill, ice bridge or snow blown ice bridges as per the Winter Stream Crossing Tracking 
Module User Guide located on the Commission website. With enhancements to the Geographic Spatial 
System, the Commission can now track, monitor, and inspect all applied for and approved stream crossing 
methods without the requirement to register through the Winter Stream Crossing Tracking Module. 

Documentation pertaining to the Winter Stream Crossing Tracking Module is being updated to reflect this 
change. Once in effect, the client portal located on the Commission website will be removed.
Authorization under Section 9 of the Water Act is still mandatory for all Changes in and about a Stream. 

For further information on this industry bulletin, please contact:

Dean Zimmer
Director, Compliance and Enforcement
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Dean.Zimmer@bcogc.ca 
250-794-5278
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